
 

D28 Membership Report  
   September 17, 2023 

 
 
Madam President Esther, all District Auxiliary officers and members, 
 
As we are already in mid-Sept., I wanted to give everyone a quick snapshot of our total 
number of unpaid membership for each unit. We have some lofty goals that hopefully 
everyone is working toward. As of Sept. 15th, 1st renewal notices were mailed out. 
 
Unit  Paid  Unpaid 
Unit 31:  33  211 
Unit 41:  10  33 
Unit 69: 1  39 
Unit 81: 11  38 
Unit 512: 24  54 
Unit 589: 15  35 
Unit 591: 45  55 
Unit 593: 10  153 
Unit 694: 32  139 
 
 
Please keep in mind and share with your Units that Membership is a program that needs 
everyone’s attention. I’d like to challenge everyone to get one new Jr. member by the end 
of 2023. So if you recruit one youngster, please email me and I will hold a raffle for all 
those that got involved. 

 
As always, if anyone has any questions that I can help with and your membership, I’m 
only just a ring away!  
 
If we are United As One we will be guided toward an exceptional membership year! 
 
 
 
 
Always yours in service, 
 
Kimberly Stuhler 
ALA D28 Membership Chair 


